Wayne Garnsey

From: Steven Jennings <Steven.Jennings@dubbo.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 28 July 2016 11:23 AM

To: Wayne Garnsey

Subject: Draft Wellington Local Environmental Plan (Amendment No. 2) - Request for

Extension of Time

Wayne,

On behalf of Western Plains Regional Council | request an extension of time to complete the tasks involved towards
notification of draft Wellington Local Environmental Plan (Amendment No. 2).

The draft Amendment is currently being finalised towards notification. Progress in respect of the draft Amendment
has been impacted by the following factors:

1. The Amalgamation of Dubbo City and Wellington Council’s on 12 May 2016.

2. Uncertainty in respect of the Planning Proposal progress due to staff changes following the Amalgamation.

3. Arequirement to undertake changes to mapping included in the draft Amendment to align with the
Planning Proposal that was placed on public exhibition and subsequently adopted by the former Wellington
Council.

It is requested that an extension of time be granted for a period of two (2) months in which to seek notification of
the draft Amendment.

If you require any further information please let me know.

Thanks

Steven Jennings

Strategic Planning Services Supervisor
Western Plains Regional Council

P 02 6801 4000 F 02 6801 4259

E steven.jennings @dubbo.nsw.gov.au
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"Please consider the environment before printing this email"

This e-mail, together with any attachments, is for the exclusive and confidential use of the addressee(s). Any
other distribution, use of, or reproduction without prior written consent is strictly prohibited. Views
expressed in this e-mail are those of the individual, except where specifically stated otherwise. Western
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